Parnjit Singh

From: Stephen Solley <N

Sent: 05 January 2022 12:33

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application number: 2021/5104/P Re Ventana Court.

[ live at 67a Endell St

[ object strongly to the proposal, on all of the various grounds eloquently set out by the objectors
which I endorse as my own. [ can't find a space on the planning website to object. I received no
document, as far as we know, Our property will be blighted by the scale and nature of the
development, and our precious remaining light will be diminished by a substantial tower which will

reduce sunlight to our terrace.

Stephen Solley



